Third Way Center offers
T H I R D truth and hope to
ﬂ high risk, mentally ill,
WAY E:’ disadvantaged and often
C E NT E R homeless adolescents
and their families.

November 17, 2017

Ashley Kilroy, Director

Denver Department of Excise and Licenses
201 W. Colfax Ave.

Room 2.H.9, Dept. 206

Denver, CO 80202

RE: Potential Designated Consumption Area (“DCA”) Application for 1244 Grant Street,
Denver, CO

Dear Director Kilroy:

I represent the Third Way Center, an organization that assists high risk and disadvantaged
adolescents and their families. Our organization currently holds a Denver-issued child care
center license for our facility at 1133 Lincoln St., Denver, CO. After a productive meeting with
potential DCA applicant, Ms. Cindy Sovine-Miller, it is my understanding that Section 3.02(b)
of the Denver Department of Excise and Licenses (“Denver EXL”) Rules Governing Marijuana
DCAs may prohibit Ms. Sovine-Miller from applying for a DCA permit for the property located
at 1244 Grant St., Denver, CO, due to the proximity of our facility at 1133 Lincoln Street. It
appears that our 1133 Lincoln Street location is approximately 980 feet from 1244 Grant St.

The Third Way Center does not believe that Ms. Sovine-Miller’s proposed DCA at 1244 Grant
St. poses a risk to our tenants at 1133 Lincoln St., which is located several blocks away. We
therefore respectfully request that you waive or otherwise exempt Ms. Sovine-Miller’s DCA
application from this proximity restriction as it relates to our 1133 Lincoln Street location.
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
David F. Eisner
Executive Director, Third Way Center
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